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The Honorable Board of County Commissioners met in the Town of Fair Bluff in
the Fire & Rescue Building for the purpose of holding a public hearing according to
advertisement to allow citizens to be heard on the establishment of a service district
in that area. The meeting was at 7:80 p.m., December 21, 1978, on Thrusday.

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD PRESENT:

C. Waldo Marlowe, Chairman

Junior W. Dew, Vice-Chairman

Edward W. Williamson

L. A. Hinson

David L. McPherson (Absent)

James E. Hill, Jr., Attormey James E. Hill, Jr.,Acting Clerk.

The hearing was called to order by the Chairman and he announced that any

citizen could be heard on the establishment of a service district in Fair Bluff Township.

After a short discussion a motion was made by Commissioner Williamson, seconded
by Commissioner Dew and passed that a service district be established in Fair Bluff Town-

ship as described in the minutes of the November 20, 1978, meeting.

Upon motion the meeting adjourned until Jaruary 2, 1979, at 10:00 a.m.,

Monday being a legal holiday.

APPROVED :

Acting Clerk Chairman




